
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

8. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Don Rowlands, on behalf of the Southshore Ratepayers’ Association, presented to the Board a copy of 

the Sand Dunes Report. 
 
 The Board decided to write to the Southshore Ratepayers’ Association to thank the group for the 

presentation of a copy of their recently published book and congratulated them on the number of sales 
achieved to date. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


